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Once again I can't believe that we are still beating the dead horse; that gets brought 
back every session!  There are many many reasons for killing the bill, the most 
important is public safety...direct shipping takes away all barriers' to selling to 
intoxicated individuals, and under aged people.  Not to mention all of the training and 
direct oversight of liquor laws and enforcement that all of our businesses are 
subjected to on an annual basis.
Clearly, all retail establishments in the state are completely against this proposed bill.


